
 

May Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents, 

Happy last month of school! We have a wonderful May planned and the weather is beautiful!  

FINALLY! This month, our themes are April Showers bring May Flowers, Bugs and Butterflies, 

Fairytales and Beach Week. 

Dramatic play will include a flower shop, fairytale castle, ice cream shop, and swimming pool. 

We will get messy in our sensory bin with shaving cream clouds with bugs, water, and sand.  

Now that the sun is officially back, please make sure to put sunscreen on your kiddos in the 

morning and bring light jackets if needed. We will try to be outside as much as possible the next 

few weeks. 

Reminders: 

We will have Field Day May 1st and 2nd. There will be lots of fun obstacles, games, and popsicle 

treats! 

Last Day of School will be Thursday May 23rd.  

All School Picnic is Friday May 24th from 11am – 1pm at Langendorf Park. Parents, 

grandparents, and siblings are all welcome.  

 

Thank you for a wonderful year with your children! We have genuinely enjoyed getting to know 

each of your children.  

As always, please let us know if you have any questions! 

Mrs. Szkorla and Mrs. Zarling 


